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Newsletter 

What’s happening at Narrandera East 

22nd November 2016 

   

Week 7      

———————————————————————————————————————— 

 

21/011/16  Yr 2 Swimming School 
   Book Fair finishes 
   
24/11/16  Fruit Day 
 
25/11/16  Stadium Sport 
   Library 
   Scripture 
    
   
 

Week 8   

———————————————————————————————————————— 

 

28/11/16  Yr 2 Swimming School 
   Bluearth 
   
01/12/16  Go for Gold Afternoon Tea 

   Fruit Day 
 
02/12/16  Stadium Sport 
   Library 
   Scripture 
    

 

Week 9       

———————————————————————————————————————— 

 

05/12/16  Presentation Day 
 
06/12/16  Teloca & Nursing Home 
   visit 
   
07/12/16  Fruit Day 
 
02/12/16  Stadium Sport 
   Library 
   Scripture 
 
    

Bike Day          

Bike Day 
Mrs Beaumont organised a fantastic Bike Day for us last 
Thursday and I was so impressed with how many more 
students were able to ride with us on the bike ride track 
this year, rather than ride at school. We plan to hold a 
second bike riding day in Term 1 in 2017 as children often 
get new bikes at Christmas time. 
  
Year 2 Swimming School 
Yesterday was the first day of the Year 2, two week 
swimming program. Unfortunately this year we don’t have 
many parent helpers, so if anyone is available between 
2.00-3.00pm each afternoon for the next two weeks, your 
support would be greatly appreciated at the pool by Mrs 
Beaumont and Mr Lawrence. 
 
Murrumbidgee Local Heath District Meeting 
Today our school performed three songs at the Ex 
Servicemen’s Club for the Murrumbidgee Health District 
Annual Public meeting. Zahli Ivanoff did a wonderful job of 
introducing our school to the audience and Mrs Murphy 
was very proud of us. 
 
L3 Training 
Mrs Beaumont will be attending her last training session of 
L3 in Wagga tomorrow. 
 
Thank You Mrs MacMurray 
This Friday will be Mrs MacMurray’s last day at our school. 
We thank her for all her work in Year One over the past 6 
weeks and wish her every success in the future. 
 
School Spectacular 
I will be heading to Sydney on Friday to attend the evening 
performance of School Spectacular which is being held at 
Olympic Park for the first time this year, I have never been 
before and Mrs Davis and Mrs Beaumont have both 
assured me I will be so amazed at the quality of talent we 
have in N.S.W. Public Schools, as both Tom Davis and 
Isabella Beaumont have performed at School Spectacular 
in previous years. I can’t wait! 
 
Have a great week everyone 
Regards 
Karen Babbs - Principal 
 

  

Awards for Week 7 , Term 4 
 

Kindergarten 

Alexis Morton 
Excellent attendance throughout 2016 

Jamin Makeham 
Knowing all his sight words and sounds 

Jai McNaughton 
Writing longer sentences 

 

Year 1 

Cleo Charles 
Always doing her best 

Eden Lilford 
Always doing her best 
Mallakye Nicholson 

Great measuring in maths 
 

Year 2 

Eunu Ko 
Improved computer skills - Powerpoint 

Presentation 
Cody Hands 

An excellent Powerpoint Presentation 
Mahlie Ingram 

Excellent contributions to discussions 
Tara Cock 

A great role model 
 

Reader of the Week 
Briley Clancy 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  

Week 7, Term 4                 

Principal’s News 

No Hat - No Play 
 
 

 
 

Please make sure your child has their school 
hat every day. 

Congratulations 
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Thursday  24th November 
Please complete the order form with your choice and return it back to 

school by Wednesday 23rd November with the correct money. 
                                       

 No late orders will be accepted. 

 

Sushi Rolls  
& 

Chicken Cream Stew with Rice 
 
 

$3.50 each 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Name:___________________________                                Year: _________________ 

Variety Ordered Number Ordered Variety Ordered Number Ordered 

Teriyaki Chicken  Chicken Cutlets  

Chicken & Avocado  Vegetable & Mayo  

Smoked Salmon  Tuna & Mayo  

Chicken Cream Stew 
with Rice 

 Total  

 Book Fair winners, Blake Lawrence, Skye Hutchison, Fox Morris, Zahli Ivanoff and Renae 
Croft were excited to be able to pick their own prizes. Thank you to everyone who 
supported our Book Fair we raised approximately $2,000.00!!! 
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Week 7 

21 
Assembly 
3.00pm 
 
Yr 2 
Swimming 
School 

22 23 24 
 
 
 
 
 
Sushi 

25 
Library 
Scripture 
Stadium Sport 
 
 
 

Canteen: 
Anya 

26 

27 
Week 8 

28 
Assembly 
3.00pm 
 
Bluearth 
 
Yr 2 
Swimming 
School 

29 30 1 Dec 
Go for Gold 
Afternoon Tea 
 
 
 
 
 
Sushi 

2 
Library 
Scripture 
Stadium Sport 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Canteen: 
Sarah 
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4 
Week 9 

5 
Presentation 
Day 

6 
Teloca & 
Nursing Home 
Visit-Whole School 

7 8 
 
 
 
 
 
Sushi 

9 
Library 
Scripture 
Stadium Sport 
 
 
 
 

Canteen: 
Jessica 
Anya 

10 

11 
Week 10 

12 
Assembly 
3.00pm 
 
Bluearth 
 
Yr 2 Junee 
Excursion 

13 
Griffith 
Excursion 

14 
 
 

15 
Class Parties 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sushi 
 

16 

Clean Up & 
Movie Day 
 
Last Day of 
School for 
students 
 
Canteen: 
Sarah 
Chelsea 

17 

18 
Week 11 

19 
 
Staff 
Development 
Day 
 
No Students 

20 
 
Staff 
Development 
Day 
 
No Students 

21 22 23 24 
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NEIS Calendar of Events 2016 

Fruit Day 

Fruit Day 

Fruit Day 

Fruit Day 



  

Week 7, Term 4                            Bike Day           

 

For sale: 
Reusable Insulated Lunch Bags 

$10.00 available at the office 
Great for canteen days! 

 

Happy Birthday  
 

to 
 

Tarni Flack who turns 6 on the 25th 

 Week 7, Term 4             

 Bushman Insect 
Repellent. 

 
Available at the office 

for      
$8.50 

Great protection from 
the mosquitos. To be 
left at school with your 

child’s name clearly 
printed on the tube. 

Monster Street Party Performance 
All students from Narrandera East are asked to come along and sing at the 
Monster Street Party on Friday 25th November at 6.30pm. Please meet at 
Robinson’s Department Store at 6.15 dressed in your favourite Christmas 
clothes. After our performance every student will receive a nice cold ice block. 


